
LARGE ITEM DROP OFF & LEAF AND GRASS BIN 

Construction on 28th Street should be wrapping up by the end of September, so we are hopeful 

to open the Leaf and Grass Bin on October 1 and to host Large Item Drop Off on October 11.  

Please check townofshelbywi.gov, the Shelby Facebook page or call Town Hall for  

confirmation as we approach October. 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

Please be mindful of increased pedestrian  

traffic and buses navigating Shelby roads. We 

want to ensure the safety of everyone getting 

to and from school, so please follow posted 

speed limits, stop signs and use extra caution 

on the road. 

CONTROL OF PETS  

The Town likes to remind pet owners to keep 

your pets on your property or on a leash 

while off your property. We have gotten an 

increase in calls this year about roaming  

animals and want to ensure the health and 

safety of your neighbors and pets. 

Thank you!  

The Town of Shelby Trick-or-Treat hours are 4:00 p.m.—8:00 p.m. on  

October 31st. 

The Shelby Fire Department will be at the Station (2801 Ward Ave) from 4:00 p.m. to 

8:00 p.m. handing out candy and letting Trick-or-Treaters sit and take pictures in 

one of the Fire Trucks!  

SANITARY DISTRICT No. 2 BOARD 

We would like to thank Robert Lynn for his service on the Sanitary District No. 2 Board! 

Welcome to the new Sanitary District No. 2 Commissioners John Sterling & Geno Francis. 


